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December 21, 2022 
 

 
Dr. Nicola Mercer         Sent via Email: Nicola.mercer@wdgpublichealth.ca  
Medical Officer of Health                                  Laura.Kelly@wdgpublichealth.ca 

WDGPH 
160 Chancellors Way 
Guelph, Ontario N1G 0E1 
 
Good afternoon, 
 

At its meeting held December 20, 2022 Wellington County Council approved the following 
recommendation:  

 
That George Bridge be appointed as a citizen representative for Wellington County on 
the Wellington-Dufferin-Guelph Public Health Board, for a two-year term, replacing 
Warden Lennox as a Councillor representative.  

 
Should you have any questions, please contact Jennifer Adams, County Clerk at 
jennifera@wellington.ca. 
 
 

Sincerely, 
 

 
 

Kim Courts 
Deputy Clerk 
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